@ veoua

Robert E. Penman III, P.E.
2000 First State Boulevard
Wilmington, DE 19804
Telephone: 302-252-3101
Robert.Penman@veolia.com

January 31, 2024

Brian Churchill, Environmental Scientist

Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control
Surface Water Discharges Section

Division of Water

89 Kings Highway

Dover, Delaware 19901

SUBJECT: Delaware Permit #: DM-1905-N-05 Renewal
Dear Mr. Churchill,

Veolia Water Delaware (VWDE) would like to renew Delaware Permit #: DM-1905-N-05.
VWDE operates facilities that treat and provide drinking water to more than 100,000 residents of
northern New Castle County. As part of the treatment process, VWDE generates non-hazardous
waste that is subject to Part V of the Guidance and Regulations Governing the Land Treatment of
Wastes.

Find enclosed an updated Residuals Handling Process Description as per your request for
renewal of our current permit that expires on July 31, 2024.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me via the contacts
provided.

Best regards,

Robert E. Penman III, P.E.
Senior Operations Manager
Delaware Operations

Cc Ian Carlisle, Production Engineer, VEOLIA
Sierra Taylor, Water Quality Specialist, VEOLIA
Lawrence Dimeglio, Production Superintendent VEOLIA



